
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

On Wednesday, May 20, 2021 at 1:00 p.m., a meeting will be held to discuss the Pleasant Hill CUSD #3 

plans for providing special education services to students with disabilities who attend private or home 

schools within the Pleasant Hill School District for the 2021-2022 school year.  The meeting will be held 

in the high school cafeteria of Pleasant Hill CUSD #3 located at 501 East Quincy Street, Pleasant Hill, 

Illinois. 

 Per Illinois public safety restrictions applicable to the size of public meetings, options for the 

public to participate in the meeting are outlined below. 

 Google Meets Video Conference:  Google meeting information can be obtained by contacting 

Ron Edwards at ron.edwards@phwolves.com or by calling 217-734-2311.  Request to join a Google 

Meets Video session must arrive to the designated person by 1:00 p.m. on May 13, 2021.  Individuals 

participating in the Google Meets meeting who are recording or streaming the meeting will be required 

to announce their intentions at the start of the meeting. 

 

 

       Christal Crowder, Secretary 

       Board of Education 

       Pleasant Hill Community Unit School District No. 3 

       Pleasant Hill, Illinois 
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